
 

 
 
 

Memo 
 
Date: January 28, 2019  
 
To: Priests, Deacons, Brothers, Sisters, Parish and Chancery Staff 
 
From:  Most Reverend Joel M. Konzen, S.M. 
  
Re: Office of the Vicar for Religious 

           
 
Effective January 28, 2019, Sr. Mary Priniski, O.P., Interim Director of the 
Aquinas Center at Emory, will be assisting Sr. Margaret McAnoy, I.H.M., on a 
part-time basis in the Office of the Vicar for Religious.   
 
Please feel free to contact either Sr. Margaret (mmcanoy@archatl.com) or Sr. 
Mary (mpriniski@archatl.com) with questions or needs relating to Religious 
Sisters and Brothers of the archdiocese. 
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